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Arkansas Municipal League 

~ 

P.O. Box 38 
North Little Rock, Ark. 72115 

374-3484 

May 12, 1988 

Honorable Ouida Puryear 
City Clerk 
City of Jonesboro 
P.o. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 I 

-J 
Dear Ouida: 

Thank you for returning the rough draft of fthe Jonesboro 
Municipal Code to me yesterday. The changes were well organized 
and everything appears to be in order. I belleve tha~ with the 
information you have provided we will have clear guidance in 
revising the code to clearly reflect the desi~es of the officials 
of the City of Jonesboro. We will begin work~ng to make the 
changes as quickly as possible in hopes of re,urning it to you 
sometime during the month of July. I ".' 

Thanks again for a really good job of o~g~nizing the changes 
and getting the proper reviews by various pe~sons in Jonesboro. 

Kindest regards. 

~Yours, 

Don A. Zimmerman 
Executive Director 
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